Caddo Sheriff's Community Outreach
Program heads to Rodessa

Sunday, December 16, 2007
Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator said deputies with the Sheriff's Community Outreach Program will be in Rodessa on
Saturday, July 12, to meet informally with citizens and answer law enforcement questions.

Deputies will have the department's mobile command center at the Rodessa Town Hall from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. A
community liaison deputy, criminal detective, and deputy with the Community Programs Section will be
available to meet personally with citizens to discuss concerns, distribute information, and provide details of free
services and programs offered by the Caddo Sheriff's Office.




